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June 20, 2023 

 
Mark Komins, MS, Paramedic 
Director of EMS Safety Unlimited, Inc. 
2139 Tapo St. #228 
Simi Valley, CA 93063 
 
Re: PSFA Approval 
 
Dear Mark, 
 

I am in receipt of your request for Public Safety First Aid and CPR approval dated June 7, 2023.  In 
accordance with sections 100023 and 100024 of the California Code of Regulations as well as VCEMS Policy 
1601 – PSFA and TCC Training Program Approval, I have reviewed the content of the packet you submitted 
and found that it meets the minimum requirements for approval.  This course curriculum is approved for a 
period of four (4) years and shall expire on June 30, 2027.   

 
This approval also includes provisions for teaching skills related to PSFA optional skills in accordance 

with VCEMS Optional Skills policies and procedures.  Any new skill/additional skill for which you have not 
received written authorization will require approval in accordance with VCEMS Policy 1602 – PSFA Optional 
Skills Approval and Training. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns related to this matter.  I can be 

reached via email at chris.rosa@ventura.org, or by phone at 805-981-5308. 
 
Thank You, 

 
Chris Rosa, MS, NRP 
Deputy EMS Administrator 
Ventura County EMS Agency 

Rigoberto Vargas, MPH 
Director 

Steven L. Carroll, EMT-P 
EMS Administrator 
 
Daniel Shepherd, MD 
EMS Medical Director 
 
Angelo Salvucci, MD, FACEP 
Assistant EMS Medical Director 
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